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This week we are introducing weekly foundation subject clubs that you can take part in during the afternoons, after completing your maths and English lessons. 
Please find the links below for this week’s clubs. You may choose which club you take part in each day. 

Geography 
Here is the link to this week’s club: 1  22 2 21 Geography Club
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=snSVQmiySzs 

PE
Here is the link to this week’s club: 
https://youtu.be/afwa0muF0UE

Computing (KS2)
Here is the link to this week’s club:
https://youtu.be/jUzBTLLo0_w
Here is the link to the coding task you are asked to complete:
https://studio.code.org/s/mc/stage/1/puzzle/1 

German
Please follow this link for German club:
https://youtu.be/b8qvkB5-v8o

Craft Club 
What could you create using a cereal box? Follow the link to our craft club activities for this week. Will you make a puppet theatre, a toy car, a marble run or your own musical instrument? 
https://youtu.be/Y8VmlLWBC90 
 
Here are the music suggestion links referred to in our PowerPoint today. 
         https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5LR5n6QYRPU - Piano Covers Popular Songs 2020
· https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=g8NVwN0_mks – Disney Piano Covers 
· https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dswwenF67GM – The Greatest Showman Piano Covers
 
 
Cave Gallery - Children’s Art in a Virtual Environment

Would you like to see your art work in an online art gallery? 
The Cave is an online gallery for children and young people in and around Northwich to exhibit their Art work. The gallery is being developed for children to express their response of their experience in lockdown. The Cave hope to encourage young artists to set up their own galleries in a window of their home to curate and show their work in the local community.
The first online show will be for Easter 2021. The theme for the exhibition is ‘Hunker’. Many animals hunker down, hibernate and keep to their nests in winter and this winter we have joined them! We have been hunkering down since March and the experience has been very different for each of us. Please see the attached poster or visit the website linked below for more information on this exciting project. Please remember to submit your work before the end of March.
 
https://sites.google.com/kingsmead.cheshire.sch.uk/cavegallery/home 




